
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Monday 22nd June 2020 

 

Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers 

 

We are writing to you to let you know that we are thrilled to announce that we will be holding a morning session 

for all Year 6 pupils on the morning of Wednesday 24th June 2020, from 9.30 until 11.30am.  This session will take 

place on the school field and social distancing will be maintained at a minimum distance of 2m at all times.  This 

session will be informal, fun and active and will include games, discussions, chill out times and the opportunity to chat 

and catch up.  

Mr Reynolds will be running this session supported by Mrs Reynolds, Mrs Cockerill and Mr Johnson.  Although, it is not 

compulsory for your child to attend this session, it would be incredible if we can all safely get together at this time! 

Whilst we appreciate this is short notice, we are only able to offer this as the Bubbles in school are well established, the 

weather this week is set fair and we have the outside space and staffing capacity to do so.  Additionally, as the majority 

of children already walk to and from school by themselves, hopefully this should not provide too many issues around 

getting to and from Norwood. 

Children will be split into 2 bubbles (of no more than 15 children per bubble as per Government guidelines) who will 

access site via 2 separate entrances.  One entrance via the small gate mid-way down the field on Elter Walk and the 

second entrance will be via the Coniston Road pedestrian access. 

Your allocated bubble and the entrance you need to use to access site will be issued later today. 

Please could you ensure your child arrives promptly in appropriate clothing for PE, with a sun hat, water bottle and has 

had sun cream applied before leaving home.  The session will finish at 11.30am when the children will be dismissed 

again from their designated gate. 

Should you wish your child to attend please complete the reply slip below and email back to the school office no later 

than 3pm tomorrow Tuesday 23rd June 2020. 

Please reinforce with your child the need to socially distance at all times, including travelling to and from school. 

Can’t wait to see you all. 

Kind regards 

  

Mrs Reynolds                                                    Mr Reynolds 

Head Teacher                                                    Class Teacher 

 

I consent for my child ________________________________ to attend the morning session on Wednesday 24th June 2020. 

My child will walk home alone after the session or my child will be collected by: ____________________________________ at 

their designated gate at 11.30am.  

 

Signed: __________________________________________ Parent/Carer  Date: __________________________________________ 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

http://www.norwood-school.co.uk/

